

From: Richard Guzman - NRK
To: Robert Prato; Jimi Yerokun
Cc: Mark Kowal; Brendan Moroney; John Lubinski; Stephen Sands; Bhalchandra Vaidya
Subject: Followup of Initial Contacting for SOARCA Phase 2 effort
Date: Friday, June 08, 2007 8:50:57 AM
Attachments: LaSalle as a SOARCA pilot.txt.msg

Jimi, Bob,

We have received some updates following our subject conference calls last week:

LaSalle - has decided NOT to volunteer in the project (see attached email from Exelon's Darin Benyak)
Grand Gulf - no update; DORL PM will contact licensee to get a followup
Sequoia - indicated on 6/6 they have not made a decision as discussion w/senior management is ongoing. They will contact the DORL PM as soon as decision is made.

Rich

M/32